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Jacquelline Sellen                                                                                   Our Ref: SSD-9914-PA-31
Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW
Level 8, 259 George Street
Sydney, NSW 2000

Attn: Kendal Caynes (kendal.caynes1@det.nsw.edu.au)

30/06/2022

Dear Ms. Sellen,
Darlington Public School Redevelopment (SSD-9914)

Demolition Work Pan, Condition B10

I refer to the Demolition Work Plan and Demolition Compliance Statement submitted to the
Planning Secretary under condition B10 of the project Development Consent for the Darlington
Public School Redevelopment (SSD-9914).

I note that the abovementioned documents:
 have been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised;
 contain the information required by condition B10 of the consent;
 have been submitted to the Certifier; and
 have been submitted to the Planning Secretary prior to the commencement of demolition.

Accordingly, I acknowledge the receipt of the Demolition Work Plan, dated 16 March 2022, and 
Demolition Compliance Statement, dated 25 May 2022, for our information in accordance with
condition B10 of SSD-9914.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Samuel Heaton at
samuel.heaton@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Secretary
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